

December 17, 2012

Boyd Martin Construction LLC 5965 McLeod Drive Las Vegas, NV 89120

RE: New Credit Union 1 Branch project

Dear Boyd:

Although this letter is delayed since the completion of our project, I would like to take a moment to compliment your group on a "project" well done. The build out of our new space was completed as scheduled with positive results for our membership, employees and surrounding businesses. Your crew was great to work with, always communicating and staying on top of what was needed. Along with this, you and the crew were always willing to listen with a purpose of satisfying our need.

Thank you for a great job! I am happy to say that I will use Boyd Martin Construction and would avidly recommend your service to other clients.

Happy Holidays to you and your group!

Sincerely,

CREDIT UNION 1

Ellig Krcmar

Strice President/Branch Operations

630/678-4310

Email: ekrcmar@creditunion1.org